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8 February 2022 

Rapid Antigen Tests (RATs) 
Dear Parents,  
 
We are seeking your permission to send home a box of 7 Rapid Antigen Tests with your child 
on Friday 11 February 2022.  
 
Permission can be given via email queanbeyae-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  or electronically via 
this link 
 
Your response must be received by 3.00pm on Thursday 10 February 2022. If you do not 
give permission or do not respond, you can collect your child’s RATs between 10.00am-
11.00am on Friday 11 February 2022 via Mulloon St. Please have a sign with your child/ren’s 
name in the front window of your car.  
 
RATs are to be used by your child on the following dates before they come to school: 
 

Monday 14 February 2022 

Wednesday 16 February 2022 

Monday 21 February 2022 

Wednesday 23 February 2022 

Monday 28 February 2022 

Wednesday 2 March 2022 

Monday 7 March 2022 
 
Further advice for families from the NSW Department of Education can be located at 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families 
 
Information from the NSW Department of Health can be located at 
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/covid-19/Pages/self-isolation-and-testing.aspx 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
Danny Scott 
Principal 
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